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Silver Eagles, 

Unlike last month, we have no new members this month. We have several members that have 
volunteered to help with the reunion. Finally, I almost didn’t get this out. When I said “What a 
month!” last month I was referring to news. This month has been amazing for me – not good 
amazing. 

New Members:  None 

Board News:  None, except below. 

Fiftieth Reunion News 

I hope that you all got the plea for help from the Board. I sent it just after last month’s newsletter. I 
see the Pat Cariseo, Chris Julius and Bob Benzon has offered help to the production of the 
Lessson’s Learned publication. 

Member News: 

February almost disappeared for me, Jim Henderson. Recooping from the gall bladder operation 
wasn’t horrible. It took a while to back to regularity, shall we say. Years ago we bought a 
foreclosed town house with inheritance that our son and his wife live in. This month the BILL 
CAME DUE. What we thought was a small leak under the basement door turned out to be a major 
leak that had been destroying the chimney and half of the back wall for over a decade. Insurance 
wouldn’t cover it. There were 3 or 4 lesser things that also caused stress and almost made me 
forget this newsletter. I thought that retirement was supposed to be a relaxing time of life. LOL 

Please send fun news so I don’t have to talk about my miseries! Please! Please! 

Don’t forget the Silver Eagle Website: www.precisionwrite.com/SilverEagles.html  

Have a Happy Saint Patties day! 

Jim Henderson 
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